







Professor Patrick N Troy AO









14 Amaroo Street

Reid
A.C.T 2612

15 March 2001

Mr J Carter

Secretary to Senate Inquiry into Higher Education

Parliament House

Canberra

A.C.T.

Dear Sir,

Please find enclosed my Submission to the Senate Inquiry into Higher Education.

In the event that the Senate Committee decides not to accept this submission I respectfully ask you to treat it as a Private and Confidential document.  By this I do not wish it to be copied or made public.  I further ask you to return it to me by registered post so that I may dispose of it.

Should the submission be accepted I expect that the submission will be made public in the normal course of events and under the control of the Seanate Committee with all the protections and status that implies.

Please note that I do not have ATTACHMENT 1 to APPENDIX 3 in electronic format but can Fax it to you if you advise me to do so.

I can be available to be interviewed should the Committee so decide in July.

Yours faithfully

Professor Patrick N Troy AO

